
1995/2000

HARTZ (R)

2 in 1 (R) FLEA &
TICK SPRAY FOR CATS

GUARANTEE

Pyrethrins.................0.056%
Rotenone................... 0.008%

CAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

225 g

CAUTION
EXPLOSIVE

REG. NO. 08748 P.C.P. ACT

Distributed by HARTZ CANADA INC.
St. Thomas, Ontario

N5P 3W7

CODE 055000/52755

KILLS FLEAS, LICE, TICKS



DIRECTIONS: 1.  Shake well.  2.  Hold can upright about 25-30 cm from
pet.  Move can to get even coverage of coat (until tips of hair are
moist).  3.  Apply lightly and rub into animal's coat.  Ruffle hair for
spray to reach skin.  Spray 4 to 6 seconds to a five pound cat, vary
according to weight of cat.  4.  Dry with towel.  5.  Comb and brush
coat.  6.  Repeat once a week if necessary.  Use on bedding and
surrounding areas as needed. 7.  Kills fleas in 5 to 10 minutes.  Ticks
are tough - spray directly.

CAUTION: Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate can. 
Do not use near heat or store at temperatures above 49 deg Celsius.  Do
not use near birds, fish or foodstuffs.  Do not spray in eyes, on face,
or on genitals of cat.  Do not use on nursing females or on kittens
under six weeks of age.  Wash hands after use.  Dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.  If
irritation persists obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

Made in Canada

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label information. 
This service and this information do not replace the official hard-copy
label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the
information obtained through this service is accurate, current or
correct, and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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